
Announcements 5/18/22

Good Morning.  Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Students will be allowed to purchase a stamped envelope from the front desk
beginning today for $1.  These will be used to mail Report Cards to students who
do not wish to attend school on Friday, May 27.  Keep in mind that Report Cards
cannot be mailed if the student owes any fees or books.  Students can also bring
stamped, self-addressed envelopes from home, if they wish. Self-addressed
stamped envelopes should be turned in to the Front Desk.

● Information on Summer School is now available. You can pick up registration
forms at the front desk. Forms are due back by May 27th!

● The contents of lost and found are out on tables by the office.  Items not
claimed by 5/25/22 will be donated.  Students be sure to stop by the tables and
look for anything that belongs to you.

● This message is for students who have requested a Drivers Permit certificate:
If you requested a Certificate to use immediately, you will receive an email when
your certificate is ready to pick up at the front desk.
If you requested a Certificate to use over the summer, your certificate will be with
your Report Card on the last day of school.  If you turned in a stamped envelope
for your Report Card, your Drivers Permit Certificate will be included when we
mail your Report Card.

● The softball team will play in the regional championship game today.  Please release the
freshmen at 1:20.

● Just a reminder that this Friday is a full day here at CCRA. Any absence on that day
could affect exemption status for finals.

.Thought of the day:

“If you have no confidence in self, you are twice defeated in the race of life.”

Have a Wacky Wednesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


